
I am writing this to express my grave concern for Jiang Tianyong who has been detained under residential 
surveillance in a designated location for over six months and been formally arrested for “subverting state 
power”. 
Could you immediately release Jiang Tianyong as he has been charged solely for peacefully exercising his 
human rights?
I should also urge the authorities to ensure that while detained Jiang Tianyong is protected from torture and 
other ill-treatment, and that he is allowed access to his family, a lawyer of his choice and adequate medical 
care. 

Sincerely,


